
A Message from the Superintendent of 
 

Hilltop Schools 
 

March 16, 2020 
 
To All Hilltop Parents/Guardians: 
 

Food for Those in Need During the 3-Week School Closure 
 
Food will be available for students and families in need, especially from March 16 through April 
2.  The school and various community groups are teaming up to make sure families don’t go 
hungry. The following is more information on the availability of food for students and families: 
 
Food Distributed at Hilltop Schools from March 16 – April 2:  

• On Mondays & Thursdays only, from 12:00 – 4:00 pm: please park at Hilltop 
Elementary and walk into the front entrance. You may need to ring the doorbell for 
service. Someone will bring you a supply of groceries and/or ready to eat food items. 

• If you are unable to pick up food during the timeframe listed above and need to have food 
delivered to you, please email Amy Welling at awelling@hilltopcadets.org 

• Area churches, the Chamber of Commerce and the Village of West Unity are helping us 
collect food for distribution. The local police department is partnering with us to help 
deliver food to those unable to pick it up. 

 
Other West Unity Area Food Banks – Pickup by appointment only at the following churches: 

• Solid Rock Community Church: (419) 924-2882 
• West Unity Church of Christ: (419) 924-9494 
• West Unity United Methodist Church: (419) 924-2161 
• Living Hope Free Methodist Community Church: (419) 924-2542 

 
Montpelier Food Bank serving our area: 

• Helping Hands Food Pantry: (419) 485-5575 
o Open on Tuesday from 11:00 am – 1:00 pm 
o Open on Thursday from 11:00 am – 1:00 pm, and from 5:30  – 7:30 pm 

 
Free Meals in West Unity: 

• Solid Rock Community Church: 
o Lunch meals to go on Wednesdays & Thursdays, from 10:00 am – 1:30 pm 
o Wed. evening meals on 3/25; 4/1; 4/8; 4/15; 4/22; 4/29, from 5:00 – 6:10 pm 

• West Unity United Methodist Church: Meals to go on Wed. evenings from 5:00 – 6:00 pm 
 
In order to stay current with information on this rapidly changing situation, you may find the 
following link helpful: http://www.hilltop.k12.oh.us/SchoolNurse.aspx 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Jim Wyse 
Superintendent 


